COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL RESOURCES
BUREAU OF WASTE MANAGEMENT
Highland Building
121 South Highland Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15206-3988
(412) 645-7100 (answers 24 hrs.)

PENNSYLVANIA

October 3, 1988

CERTIFIED MAIL #979 042 942

Westinghouse Electric Corporation
Westinghouse Building

Gateway Center
Pittsburgh, PA@ /5222
Attention: Linda L. LeGoullon

RE: Westinghouse Electric Corporation
: Beave Plant

Vanport Township

Beaver County

Dear Ms. LeGoullon:

I am in receipt of your letter faxed to the Department on September 28,
1988.

Per your request, the Department is willing to grant an extension of an
additional three weeks. Your response to the Department’'s letter of September 17,
1988, will be expected by October 25, 1988.

Since our conversation on September 27, 1988, I am revising my position
concerning the quarterly reports. Please enclose copies of quarterly reports
with your submittal. However, do not submit copies of manifests.

Has the attorney for Westinghouse Electric Corporation released the

material requested by Michael Watson in his letter of August 18, 1988, and, as
was discussed at our meeting of September 8, 19887 :

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me

645-7100.
Sincerely,
JQKLS R. Shack
Project Officer
Bureau of Waste Management
JRS:bc
cc: Region
Central
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